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DECLARATION FORM FOR SHARING ASSESSMENT SPACES DURING ‘ONLINE FROM HOME’ ASSESSMENTS
	Dear Students, if you are completing your examinations / assessment in a shared space with other students in your class, this must be reported to the Assessment Office. Please complete the grid below and send to tygexams@sun.ac.za. 
· Students who have completed these forms and who have not changed their assessment venue do not need to do this again.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Students who have completed these forms and who changed their assessment venue must complete a new declaration form. The newly completed form must be sent to tygexams@sun.ac.za.

	Surname, Name and Student number
	

	Address from which tests are taken
	

	Comments for clarity, names of students who share your space, reason for sharing etc
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